
From: Michelle Wilson [mailto:m.wilson@chellecorp.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, 20 June 2006 11:21 AM 
To: AASB Mailbox 
Subject: Please retain the reporting entity concept 

I want to stop Australian business incurring significant increased costs in applying 
International Accounting Standards that will bring little benefit to the Shareholders and the 
Public at large. I would like to continue to apply the reporting entity concept in Australia. 
  
Michelle Wilson B Com, M Tax, FTIA, CA 
Phone 07 3350 4884 
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